
BIBLIOBIOS SOCIAL CAMPAIGN
In 2023, KU Libraries launched a new digital media series, BiblioBios, to feature vignette profiles of new KU faculty. We conceived the effort 
as a way to introduce five newly hired librarians to help them build connections across campus with KU students and faculty. We paired a 
brief online profile article with a series of images and personal quotes across our social media platforms. The series proved to be popular 
and boosted our overall social media engagement to such a degree that we now plan to continue BiblioBios well beyond new hires, shining a 
spotlight on KU Libraries faculty and staff who support the academic success of KU students across all of our campus locations.

lib.ku.edu/bibliobios

https://www.instagram.com/p/CoKqnuPuZiD/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link&igshid=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==
https://www.instagram.com/p/CqItsxsutyP/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link&igshid=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==
http://lib.ku.edu/bibliobios


https://www.instagram.com/p/Cqs0rYou4Ci/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link&igshid=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==
https://www.instagram.com/p/CrRLAErp1dL/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link&igshid=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==
https://www.instagram.com/p/Cr1B4clO9MA/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link&igshid=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==

